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Attention All Providers:  Update to Physician-Administered Drug 
(PAD) Claims Pricing Process 
Effective July 30, 2024, the pricing and processing of physician-administered drug (PAD) claims billed with a 
National Drug Code (NDC) will be performed by Nevada Medicaid through the Nevada Medicaid Management 
Information System (MMIS).  Magellan Medicaid Administration (MMA), the Pharmacy Benefits Manager (PBM), 
will no longer price and process PAD claims.  MMA will continue processing pharmacy claims.  Please note:  
Specialty drugs billed as PAD claims still require prior authorization through Magellan Rx Management. Providers 
directly contracted with Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up may request access to the Magellan Rx portal at 
www.MRxGateway.com.  

With this change, providers will be able to adjust claims with PAD details.  

Providers may contact MMA for questions regarding PAD claims submitted prior to July 30, 2024, at 
https://nevadamedicaid.magellanrx.com/home.  Effective July 30, 2024, for questions regarding PAD claims, please 
contact Nevada Medicaid by calling (877) 638-3472. 
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